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November 27, 2020 

Patricia A. Chin School of Nursing 
Attention: ABSN Program 
California State University, Los Angeles 
5151 State University Drive 
Los Angeles, CA 90032 

Re: Letter of Recommendation/Reference Request for CSULA – School of Nursing 

To whom it may concern: 

With immense pleasure, I write to highly recommend Caitlin Hume, who is applying for your 
$FFHOHUDWHG�%DFKHORU RI�6FLHQFH�in Nursing�3URJUDP. Caitlin joined my engineering firm approximately 
2 years ago as part of an acquisition in San Diego County. With the acquisition of the firm she was 
working for, she and 20 other employees were integrated into our national firm to provide engineering 
services.   

In thLV capacity, Caitlin provided business development and marketing support to our engineering 
managers. From the first day I met Caitlin, I found her to be most welcoming to the integration and 
change. She is very hardworking and dedicated to the engineering industry to help our firm meet our 
sales and growth goals. She was always eager to learn and embrace new ways to improve and offered to 
us her best practices as well. 

I genuinely admire Caitlin’s marketing skills and abilities. She approached every task with excitement 
and energy. She is naturally compassionate and caring and was highly dependable as we always have 
tight reoccurring deadlines on project pursuits. 

Caitlin’s dedication and commitment to the engineering profession, coupled with her commitment to 
advance her nursing career is commendable. She will make a welcome addition to your $FFHOHUDWHG�
%DFKHORU’s program. I firmly believe that she will make lasting contributions to the nursing program.   

If you require any additional details or have any concerns regarding her skills and qualifications, you may 
contact me at (602) 769-0716. 

Sincerely, 

John A. Derr, PE. 
Executive Vice President 
Gannett Fleming, Inc� 
�602� 769-0716 
jderr@gfnet.com 


